
 
 

  

  

Monday 4th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We hope you have managed to enjoy the Christmas break. Happy New Year to you all, as we hope for 

a brighter 2021! 

You will have heard the reports in the news, regarding the reopening of schools in January. The 

Government announced that secondary schools (and some primary schools in Tier 4 areas) will have 

a delayed restart this term. Having heard officially from our Local Authority, it is clear that primary 

schools in our region will be returning, as planned, on Tuesday 5th January 2021.  

The effective procedures and routines, put in place prior to Christmas will remain. Your child, and 

every member of our school and wider community, is our utmost priority – now more than ever with 

a quicker spreading variant. Therefore, we will continue to implement the highest level of hygiene, 

social distancing and other measures stated in our reopening risk assessment.  

We would also like to remind you all, unless medically exempt, to wear a face covering when 

dropping off and collecting your child(ren); to maintain social distancing; not to gather chatting 

outside school after drop off or collection; to have only ONE adult dropping off or picking up and to 

inform the school as soon as possible if you child or a member of your household is showing 

symptoms (and therefore is isolating or awaiting test results) or has tested positive.  

We really look forward to welcoming all of the children back into school. 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Burkinshaw  

 

 

 



 
 

  

 
 


